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Voting is a right and should be made easily accesible for all. There is no proof of 

voter fraud, and no reason for this bill to exist except for right wing propaganda and 

fear mongering. The state voted heavily democratic in the previous election and 

Republicans are trying to create choas for upcoming elections. The state has been 

using this system for over 30 years with a decent voter turnout due to the voting 

process being so easy and accessible for all. Which is extactly what voting should be, 

easy not difficult. 


